
STAY CONNECTED

866.413.6060

60trucklanes@rctc.org

rctc.org/60trucklanes

@60trucklanes

WHY THIS CLOSURE IS NEEDED: 

DURING THIS CLOSURE,                            

MOTORISTS SHOULD: 

Know the closure will occur from January 8 at 10 p.m. 

to January 11 at 5 a.m. 

Expect significant delays, allow extra travel time and 

use alternate routes.

Recognize that the construction schedule is subject 

to change. If work cannot be performed the 

weekend of January 8, it will be rescheduled for the 

weekend of January 22.

SUPPORT DURING CLOSURE:

The CHP will enforce traffic safety 24/7 - traffic fines 

are doubled in construction areas.

Weekly construction updates are available - 

register to receive email updates at 

rctc.org/60trucklanes.

Follow @60trucklanes on social media for daily 

closure and project details.

For more information, call the project helpline at 

866-413-6060.

RIVERSIDE COUNTY TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION  — December 2020

The Route 60 eastbound lanes between Gilman Springs 

Road and the I-10/Route 60 Interchange in Riverside 

County will be fully closed from Friday, January 8 at 10 

p.m. to Monday, January 11 at 5 a.m. Please expect 

significant delays, allow extra travel time, and use 

alternate routes.

Crews will relocate 4.5 miles of temporary concrete 

barrier from the existing eastbound roadway to 

shift traffic to the newly paved median.

Once lanes are shifted, crews will be able to safely 

work on the eastbound lanes and outside shoulder. 

WEEKEND FULL CLOSURE, ROUTE 60 EASTBOUND LANES: JANUARY 8-11, 2021

https://www.rctc.org/projects/route-60-truck-lanes/
https://www.facebook.com/60TruckLanes

